
 

 

 

News Release 

16 April 2020 

 

For media inquiries, please contact:  

Corporate Communications and Public Affairs Department –  09178791059 / 09178935864 / 09171789523 

For regular updates, you may visit our official website at www.ngcp.ph,  

follow us on Twitter at @NGCP_ALERT, or connect with us on Facebook through www.facebook.com/NGCPph. 

 

NGCP donates PhP5Million-worth of GCs to Project Ugnayan’s COVID-19 efforts 

Over and beyond its earlier donations, including the PhP 1 billion assistance to the national 

government’s COVID-19 response and relief efforts, NGCP is contributing another PhP 5 million 

as it turns over 10,000 supermarket gift certificates to Project Ugnayan, the collaborative initiative 

between the Philippine Disaster Resilience Foundation (PDRF) and top business groups, 

companies, and institutions.  

 

"NGCP made a pledge to continue finding opportunities beyond our previous aids to help combat 

the effects of COVID-19 in our country, and we are staying true to that promise. This contribution 

to Project Ugnayan will hopefully sustain more families severely affected during this period,” 

stated the company.  

 

Project Ugnayan aims to support families affected by the outbreak of COVID-19 and the 

imposition of the extended Enhanced Community Quarantine by providing supermarket gift 

certificates to over 1,500,000 economically displaced families in Metro Manila. The project has 

also tapped Caritas Manila’s Project Damayan, which will conduct the door to door distribution of 

the gift certificates, to comply with the social distancing guidelines imposed by the Department of 

Health (DOH). The project, which began last March, is set to end by April 30.  

 

NGCP’s earlier donations include the PhP 1 billion donation of medical equipment (ventilators, 

video laryngoscopes, full face shields) and grocery packs to identified hospitals and cities and 

municipalities across the country; personal protective equipment (PPE), meals, and other 

equipment for medical frontliners, and the Meals on Wheels program for indigent communities. 

 

NGCP is a Filipino-led, privately owned company in charge of operating, maintaining, and 

developing the country’s power grid, led by majority shareholders Henry Sy, Jr. and Robert 

Coyiuto, Jr.### 
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NGCP turns over 10,000 supermarket gift certificates worth PhP 5 Million to Project Ugnayan, 

through Caritas Manila’s Project Damayan led by Executive Director Fr. Anton C. T. Pascual 

(right). The project aims to support families affected by the outbreak of COVID-19 and the 

imposition of the extended Enhanced Community Quarantine by providing supermarket GCs to 

over 1,500,000 economically displaced families in Metro Manila. 


